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Please vote no on HB2738. 

There is no evidence that the small amount of leaded fuel being used at PIR is 

impacting the surrounding neighborhoods, and in fact the levels of lead found at the 

track are below EPA limits. The evidence also indicates that the low levels of lead 

found at the track are likely not from leaded fuel use.  Please consider the effects this 

ban would have on not only the loss of track rental income, but also the loss of 

revenue the drivers bring to Portland when attended a race weekend. Airfare, 

accommodations, rental car, restaurants, tires purchased from the locate dealer, 

racecar preparation also from locate businesses. In my experience each driver and 

their family will bring around four to seven thousand dollars to the area on a race 

weekend. PIR is a world class racing facility and a significant asset for the Portland 

Area. No on BH2738. 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

      


